
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Fourth Sunday of Easter – Year A 
7th May 2017 

 

Confirmation 
Enrolment forms will be collected after Masses this weekend with $20. Parents will also be handed a form to indicate 

their preferences for the workshops which begin from the 23rd May. Gratitude is extended to the large number of families 

who have  so far, been providing strong commitment to the various requirements of the programme. 
 

 

 

 
Interparish Golf Day ~Update ~ The Highlands Course, Mittagong 

In two weeks’ time on Sunday 21st May, a team of players from our own parish will be travelling to The Highlands 

course at Mittagong for a golf day with parishioners from Mittagong and Bowral. From among our own parishioners, 

15 people have already registered. The event is a three-person ambrose with a shot-gun start at noon. An early evening 

meal will follow the golf with presentations. Players are advised to try to arrive at least 30 minutes early especially since 

complimentary rolls and drinks will be offered by our hosts beforehand. Interested parishioners are asked to contact the 

office during parish business hours from this Tuesday or to see Father Michael. 
 

 

 

Rome Pilgrimages 
Father Michael and Father Sean from Bowral will be present for two pilgrimages in Rome from 10-17 August and then 

from 17-24 August. From our respective parishes there are 24 travelling during the first week and then 26 during the 

second week. If interested in knowing a little more, please contact the organisers today on 1800 753 959 for a free 

pilgrimage kit. A sense of anticipation has been building, and pilgrims will soon be advised of a pre-tour gathering. 

 

 
 

Catholic Care Counselling Services 
If you are currently going through a tough time in life or know someone who is, then experienced counsellors at 

CatholicCare are waiting and ready to assist. These counsellors offer support and a listening ear to help you focus on 

strategies for coping with stress and major changes in life. Please feel most welcome to call on 4254 9316. All matters 

treated with confidentiality & sensitivity. 

 


